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I OPPOSE Senate Bill 78, a bill that would prohibit Oregon homeowners from 

rebuilding their home if the replacement exceeds 2,500 square feet or is more than 

10% larger than their previous home—even if it was lost to a wildfire or natural 

disaster. This is a direct attack on Oregonian’s property rights we won’t accept it. 

SB 78 WRONGFULLY limits the freedoms of Oregon homeowners and victims of 

wildfires and other natural disasters that force Oregonians to rebuild. 

 

This kind of government overreach is extremely disturbing and punishes 

homeowners who simply want to rebuild what they have lost. 

 

Oregonians should have the freedom, and the right, to rebuild their homes without 

unnecessary restrictions that infringe on their property rights. OPPOSE SB 78! 

 

I protest this Democrat-led attack on our Oregon property rights! This is something 

that would be more likely expected from California Democrats. 

OPPOSE SB 78!!! 


